
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Tuesday July 05th, 2022 

1:30 p.m. 
#3 Ateah Rd, Victoria Beach MB 

 

REGARDING BY-LAW NO. 1622                                                                                                  
Being a by-law of the Rural Municipality of Victoria Beach                                               

to regulate the use and development of land. 

 
At this time, Council will provide an overview of BY-LAW 1622 and revisions made as a 

result of the first public hearing. A forum will follow for questions and comments 
regarding these revisions from the public. The purpose of the hearing is to allow any 
interested person to make a representation, ask questions or register an objection. 

 
More information is available at the municipal office, #705-1661 Portage Avenue, 

during regular business hours. The draft of BY-LAW 1622 is on the Rural Municipality of 
Victoria Beach website https://victoriabeach.ca/p/by-laws.                                                            

 
Questions and remarks may also be directed by letter to our Chief Administrative 

Officer or through our email address at vicbeach@mymts.net. 
 

Lon Turner, Chief Administrative Officer 
THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF VICTORIA BEACH 
Phone: 204-774-4263  Dated 20th May 2022 

(In accordance with subsection 74(2) of The Planning Act) 
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